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TOWN OF MEDARYVILLE 

PUBLIC HEARING 

MARCH 10, 2014 

 
The Town Council of Medaryville met in a public hearing on March 10, 2014 at 6:30 pm with 

the following members present: 

 

 

Derrick Stalbaum  Council Vice President 

Carolyn Hager   Council Member 

Judy Harwood   Clerk Treasurer 

Jackie Hines   Deputy Clerk 

Edwin Buswell, AICP  Executive Director of K-IRPC 

 

 

The hearing was called to provide interested parties an opportunity to express their views on the 

proposed federally funded CDBG (Community Development Block Grant) project.    

 

 

The public hearing was held and no members of the public attended, Council Member Hager 

made a motion to adjourn the Public Hearing, second by Council Member Stalbaum. 

Motion was carried with a vote of 2 yes 0 no. 

     

 

                     

           ______________________________________                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      
Council President, Gene Payne 

 

 

 

______________________________________ 

                                                                                        Council Vice President, Derrick Stalbaum 

 

 

 

______________________________________  

                                                                                                      Council Member, Carolyn Hager 

____________________________________ 

Attest: Clerk Treasurer, Judy Harwood  


